
February 1, 2019 
 
To:  All PLP Facility Users 
 
 
In preparation for the 2019 season, the Princess Louise Show Center Board would like to extend an 
invitation to all facility users to discuss the following topics: 
 

• Facility Bio-Security updates 

• Continued education to help stop the spread of infection 
 
As part of the discussion we have invited Dr. Nicole Wanamaker , Chief Veterinary Officer for NB, to 
lead the discussion regarding the above topics so that we can provide a safe environment for 
everyone that attend events at the facility.  Our hopes are to continue to reduce the possibility of 
the spread of infections. 
 
This meeting will take place on February 23rd in the meeting room located at the All Seasons 
Restaurant in Sussex, NB from 1pm to 3pm.  
 
At the end of the presentations there will be an open discussion until 3pm.  If interested parties are 
not able to attend, please provide an alternate to attend so we can continue to work together to 
keep everyone involved safe and healthy. 
 
Thank You 
PLP Board 
 
 


